From:

Sent: 18 April 2016 17:38 To: Licensing (MBC)

Subject: renewing licence of players

Dear the licensing officer,

I am writing as a recent employee of the players club, (57 High Street, Maidstone). I have been an employee for a number of years. Due to the very high levels of drugs in the club I found it unacceptable

and unbearable and I could not condone working in such environment any longer. This club has a serious drugs problem and further action is required for immediate closure of the premises to prevent

the destruction of lives.

I found it necessary to inform you of this. I hope you act upon this matter.